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To whom it may concern:
 
I am a part time visitor of Eagle Nest, New Mexico. I have seen how
important it is for the local businesses of our small village to have a
robust tourist population. I believe that the proposed changes in fee
structure are counter-productive to that end. The fees are simply
excessive for the average visitor who wants to camp, fish on our lake
and in our streams. I urge those involved with these changes to take the
time to gather feedback from those communities most impacted.
 
Thank you for your attention,
Diane Schwarzberg
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